
12.04.2015 

 

Dear members of the MT, 

 

after discussing this issue with my regional managers and also some SOTA participants here 

in Germany I have come to the following decision: 

 

As current AM of DM I will not support the transition to P150. 

I explicitly state: I do not resign as AM but I refuse to convert DM to P150 and await the 

MT’s reaction. 

 

None of my regional managers is willing to assist the MT in preparing P150 summit lists. One 

of them interestingly indicated in principle he would agree to P150 but not to the way this was 

enforced. 

 

As the MT argues that DM is an attractive association even with P150 there should be no 

problem in finding a new AM, soon. 

 

73 de Michael, DB7MM 


